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Achieve, Respect, Cooperate 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Improvement priorities for 2024-25: 
As part of our school improvement planning (SIP) for this 
academic year, we write a ‘SIP on a Page’. This captures 
our key areas of focus and what we aim to achieve over 
the school year. I have included this on the next page of 
the newsletter so that you can see what we are working 
on too. Should you have any comments or feedback, 
please do let us know. 
 
Snippets: Some helpful bits of information 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to our latest newsletter update. 
We have had such a wonderful start of term and it has 
been fantastic to see pupils settling so well into their new 
classes and routines. We look forward to welcoming 
parents in a couple of weeks for our short parent-teacher 
meetings to share how you child has settled into their 
new class. Watch out for information in relation to signing 
up for a slot on 8th or 10th October. 
 
Photos from the start of term:            

                            

                                               
 
Parent Survey Feedback: 
Thank you to parents who completed the Parent Survey 
in July. There were 37 responses. The responses 
received indicate an increase of 8% of parents 
agreeing/strongly agreeing that their child is happy at our 
school (from 84%in 2022 to 92%). No parent who 
responded thought their child was unhappy at our school. 
In terms of their child feeling safe 89% of parents agreed 
or strongly agreed that this was the case, an increase of 
6% since 2022. 100% of parents reported that they know 
who to talk to if they have a concern about their child or 
their learning. We have a number of comments and some 
suggestions we are currently acting on and considering. 
Thank you once again. 
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Second-hand Uniform 
Second-hand uniform is still 
available for £1 per item. We 

have 2 parents supporting with 
selling items on the last 
Thursday of each month 

between 3 and 3.30pm. Please 
come to the school hall. 

Apetito School lunches 
Mrs McMahon has now 
left us, please contact  

Mrs AC at 
admin@stsaviour.sch.je 

for any queries or support 
with school lunch ordering 

or payment 

Sunshine Ave and Little 
Sunshine Ave 

These roads are now 
only accessible to 

residents, please do not 
use them to drive through 

Y3 are really enjoying 
their Farm School 

sessions 

Our new Pupil 
Government has 
been launched 
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